July 9, 1974

Dr. Peter Yanity Member, Parks & Recreation Commission Golf Course Committee Ridgefield Connecticut

Dear Peter:

At the July 6th meeting of the Board of Selectmen it was voted to make you a full voting member of the Golf Course Committee, filling the vacancy created by Don Broooks's resignation.

I know you have always had this community's best interest at heart in all your activities and this will be no exception.

We are pleased that you have taken an interest in this, the largest single recreational investment the Town has ever ventured into. The Golf Course's success will depend largely on the action of the Committee. Best of everything to you and the Committee in this venture.

As you know, I am always here to help if I can, and feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

Louis J. Fossi First Selectman

cc: Walter Warner, Parks & Recreation Commission Ray Phelan, Golf Committee Chairman